
Feel free to let us know if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you,

Rafael  Cobian,  PE,  LEED GA
City Traffic Engineer

Public Works Department  I   Traffic and Transportation

(714)  765-4991

From:  Rudy Emami <REmami@anaheim.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April  14,  202012:13  PM

To:  Heather Fuller <HFuller@anaheim.net>;  Rafael  Cobian <RCobian@anaheim.net>

Subject: Meeting with the Mayor

Hi  Heather,

Please schedule a 30 minute call with the Mayor,  Rafael, Greg Garcia and  me to discuss the  BUILD

grant for the street car.

Rafael,

Please clean  up the summary from  Destin  into an agena to send out for the call with the Mayor.

Thanks,

Rudy H. Emami, M.S., P.E.
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